Request for Withdrawal


	NPRR Number
	505
	NPRR Title
	ERS Weather-Sensitive Loads

	
	

	Date
	October 2, 2013

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

(The submitter must represent the same party as the sponsor of the original PRR)

	Name
	Paul Wattles; Carl Raish

	Company
	pwattles@ercot.com; craish@ercot.com

	E-mail Address
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	512-248-6578; 512-248-3912

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Not applicable


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


In light of the recent submission of Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 571, ERS Weather-Sensitive Loads Requirements, which ERCOT supports, ERCOT hereby withdraws NPRR505 pursuant to paragraph (2) of Section 21.4.3, Withdrawal of a Nodal Protocol Revision Request or System Change Request.
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